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Dear Madam/Sir:

This is to let you know that I am a supporter of strong legislation that would impose statewide and sector-wide
reductions of greenhouse gas emissions in Oregon. Please work for a strong LC19, and please do it quickly as time
is running out.

Thank you for your hard work on climate change issues.

Kathy Svendsen
1196 SW Sturgeon Ct
Grants Pass, OR 97527

(541) 295-8153
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